
Keeping 
you in the 
picture...

Work is on programme  
and due for completion in 2015 

Work is progressing well on site and 
here’s some of the work that has been 
done during the last three months:

✔  Completion of waste  
bunker walls

✔  Commence underground 
service ducts / ducting

✔  Commence work on 
Administration Block 
foundations

✔  Piling work to Flue Gas 
Treatment, Turbine, Water 
Treatment areas

✔  Re-location of Electrical  
Sub-station

•  Commence 
Administration  
Block steelwork

• Arrival and assembly  
of Boiler Panels

• Arrival and assembly of 
Waste Bunker steelwork

• Construction of  
Switch Room

• Completion of Turbine Hall

Work due to commence 
during the next three 
months is as follows:



Feeding a hungry team of 
construction workers is just 
as important as carrying out 
the construction work. 

It is very important to both Veolia and CNIM Clugston that we work with local businesses.

Supporting 

businesslocal

Green Arena have supplied signage to site. 
Richard Lawley from Green Arena said:

Contact Green Arena at: Unit 9a, Leaton Insdustrial Estate, Bomere Heath, Shropshire, SY4 3AP

This important job is being done  
by Donna Lindsay, a local caterer 
from Shrewsbury. Donna has  
set up catering facilities  
on site where her bacon  
butties are going down  
a storm. 

A total of 175,000 
hours without any 
Lost Time Incidents. 
Linked to no Lost Time Incidents 
on site Veolia and CNIM Clugston 
are working together to make a 
difference to the local community by 
making donations to local charities. 

Together with the Community 
Liaison Group this project is being 
developed and an announcement 
will be made in the New Year. 

Donna said: 
Working with CNIM 
Clugston to set this venture 
up has been a good 
experience. To be part of a 
project like this is exciting. 
Things are going well and 
I hope that this is just the 
start of the expansion of  
my catering business  
in Shrewsbury.

“

”

I am so glad that we took to the time 
to visit the Meet the Buyer event back 
in February. The management team on 
site are helpful, approachable, and great 
to work with. The site is run in a very 
professional manner and the whole 
experience of working with CNIM 
Clugston has been extremely positive.

“

”

Get in touch
We will keep you informed with 
regular updates. But if you do 
have any queries please call our 
dedicated information number:
0203 567 2411
Or contact us through our website 
by using the Contact Us button:
www.veolia.co.uk/shropshire


